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INTER-OFFICE MEMO 

TO:  Purchasing 

FROM: Beth Money, Office Administrator 

RE:  Recommendation Memo 24-087 Calcium Chloride Pellets 

Date:  January 13, 2025 

 

The Sheriff’s Office has an ongoing need for vendors to provide Calcium Chloride Pellets.  We have reviewed 
the bids submitted by Humana Chemicals, Inc., Nu-Life Labs, Inc. and Van Diest Supply Company.  We 
recommend awarding the contract to Humana Chemicals, Inc. as their pricing, products and service will best 
suit our needs. 
 
The Sheriff’s Office will spend approximately $2,500 annually using this contract via line item 001-4201-57450 
General Fund – Sheriff – Salt & Sand. 
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